Congratulations Jack Brunetto
on your Retirement!

The members of Victory Lodge 1725 would like to congratulate
Line Maintenance AMT Jack Brunetto on his retirement!

Jack was hired July 16, 1984 and retired today, May 31, 2019.
That'’s just shy of 35 years.

Jack, we sincerely hope you enjoy this next phase of your life
and we will miss you around the Line and hangars. Come back
and see us anytime!


https://vl1725.org/congratulations-jack-brunetto-on-your-retirement/
https://vl1725.org/congratulations-jack-brunetto-on-your-retirement/



https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/IMG_4830-600x800.jpeg

P FAEFIIII N L LW



https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/IMG_4831-1024x768.jpeg
https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/IMG_4832-1024x768.jpeg

